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29th March 2023 

 

 

Dear parents/carers of Year 7 students, 

 

As we approach the Easter break, we wanted to inform you of some upcoming changes 

to the Year 7 timetable. 

So far this year, there have been seven tutor groups in Year 7. After Easter, that number 

will be reduced to six. Students in 7VS will be distributed amongst the remaining six tutor 

groups. This is to allow their tutor to work with another year group. 

 

As a result of this change, some student timetables may be slightly different. All students 

will still access the same broad, balanced, and ambitious curriculum – they just might 

have different classmates and different teachers upon their return from the break. If you 

could support your young people by encouraging them to demonstrate respect, 

responsibility and kindness with their classmates and teachers – existing and new – that 

would be appreciated. 

 

Students will be informed of any changes and provided with a new timetable where 

necessary. However, if you have the My Child At School (MCAS) app, you will be able to 

look at their timetable in advance. The app also allows you to keep track of any 

important information regarding your child and how they are getting on at school. Should 

you require support in accessing or setting-up the app, please see 

https://www.chaucer.sheffield.sch.uk/mcas or contact or visit the school. 

 

If you have any questions about the changes to the year group, feel free to contact me 

on ghammonds@chaucer.sheffield.sch.uk – or by calling the school and asking for me, 

and I will call you back. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Gary Hammonds 

Deputy Headteacher 

https://www.chaucer.sheffield.sch.uk/mcas

